
February 5th, 2021 

Ocean Beach Planning Board 

4876 Santa Monica Ave. 

PO 133

San Diego, CA 92107 


TO: 	 Jennifer Campbell, Councilmember District 2 

	 Gary Pence, Senior Traffic Engineer City of San Diego Transportation and Storm Water 	 	
	 Dept.  


CC: 	 Teddy Martinez, District 2 Staff 


FROM: Ocean Beach Planning Board 


RE: 	 Evaluation for Four-Way Stop Sign Along Froude St. 


On Wednesday, February 3rd, the Ocean Beach Planning Board Voted 13-2-0 in favor of 
evaluating for a four-way stop to be installed along Froude st. at Brighton Ave. and Saratoga 
Ave. 


These two intersection were identified as in need of  because of the existing 4-way stop along 
the other thoroughfare streets in OB e.g. Cable St., Bacon St., and Ebers St. Additionally, our 
community plan identifies Brighton Ave. as a possible bicycle boulevard. 


With the increase in traffic along the aforementioned thoroughfares, more traffic has increased 
along Froude St. Additionally, there is a .44 mile stretch along Froude St. where there is no stop 
sign, which encourages speeding. 


We hope we can work with our Councilmember’s office as well as traffic to make our residential 
streets safer for all. 


Sincerely, 


Andrea Schlageter

Chair, Ocean Beach Planning Board 


